From: Daniel Fox <danfox617@gmail.com>

To: Marie Krepelka <MKrepelka@town.arlington.ma.us>
Date: 12/17/2018 09:46 AM

Subject: Re: Banners - April, 2019

Hi Marie, here is the artwork for the banners. The size is the
same as last year, the main part being 24x32and the bottom part being 24x10
The blank spots are going to be filled in with logos of sponsors.

Thanks, Dan Fox
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From: Daniel Fox <danfox617@gmail.com>

To: Fran Reidy <FReidy@town.arlington.ma.us>
Date: 01/03/2019 06:09 PM

Subject: Re: Select Board Meeting, January 7

Hi Fran, : _ ;
Just 2 banners and we hope to have them up for at least the full month of April or

starting mid March if possible. Preferred spot would be both banners on the pole
on the west side of Rt 6@ by the church. '

Thanks,

Dan FoxX



ARLINGTON

Jazz Festival

For.more information, please visit

Arlingtonlazz.org

On Nov 20, 2018, at 3:22 PM, Daniel Fox <danfox617@gmail.com> wrote:




